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To: International Scouts and Guides 

Fellowship 

 

22nd October 2018 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION AT THE 17TH AFRICA SCOUT CONFERENCE IN 

HARARE, ZIMBABWE.  
 
On behalf of the Africa Scout Region, we wish to express our gratitude for sending your representative, 
Mr. Henry Lukwele, to join us at the 17th Africa Scout Conference which was held in Harare, Zimbabwe 
in September 2018.  
 
We also acknowledge and thank you for the invaluable inputs to enrich our Regional Conference.  
 
We look forward to growing this collaboration at the regional level as we empower more African youth 
to play a constructive role in society. 
 
Yours in Scouting, 
 
 
 
 
 
Victor Atipaga 
Chairman 
Africa Scout Committee 

Frederic Tutu Kama-Kama 
Regional Director 
World Scout Bureau – Africa 

 
 
 


